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INSTRUCTION PLANNING COUNCIL

MEETING MINUTES OF

Friday, December 3, 2010
9:30 am – 11:30 am
Building 9, Room 354
Members Present:
Patty Dilko, Linda Hayes, Rita Sabbadini, Carol Rhodes, Alicia Aguirre, Janet Stringer, Byron Ramey, Leonor Cabrera, Denise Erickson, Jonna Pounds. 
Members Absent: 
Sarah Perkins, Jenny Castello, Greg Stoup.

1. Approval of Agenda 


Deleted agenda items III and IV: Timeline and Criteria for Growing Programs - Approved as 
amended
2. Approval of Minutes – November 19, 2010 – Approved
3. Business
I. Instructional Planning Group 
The proposed list of Instructional Planning Group will be discussed in each division meeting following today’s IPC meeting. The list will not be finalized until the discussion occurs in each division. If approved, the Instructional Planning Group will be responsible in submitting the proposed Annual Program Plan document. 
Discussion Title V’s requirement for program evaluation. Does Title 5 require both annual program plan and 6-year comprehensive program review? 

IPC discussed revising the program evaluation. If Title 5 doesn’t require the Comprehensive Program Review (6-yr cycle), IPC recommends to delete it from program evaluation. The Annual Program Plan document would then be the only program evaluation. 

Action Items:

· Review Title V requirement for program evaluation: Annual Program Plan and/or Comprehensive Program Review (6-yr cycle).
· IPC recommends to change the program evaluation requirement to only require Annual Program  Plan is required and delete Comprehensive Program Review (6 yr cycle). 

· Request Academic Senate to discuss IPC recommendation. 

IPC discussing revision of the annual program plan and comprehensive program review and IPC recommend to Academic Senate to delete comprehensive program review. Academic Senate will discuss the recommendation and approve or not approve the recommendation. 
II. Annual Program Plan document

The document was reviewed and revised as suggested. The document was reviewed until #7; therefore, it will not be forwarded to Academic Senate. 
IPC recommends that programs who are due for their comprehensive program review this year should continue with the current policy. The proposed policy and form will not be ready until next year.
4. Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 11:05 am. 
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